The Word of the Lord Jonah 1:1

I.	The Word of the Lordô	God speaking
	í the authority, person,	and media

II. The Word of the Lordô God leading í through Godøs presence and providence

III. The Word of the Lordô God working í the power and effects

Welcome To Fifth Street Presbyterian Church

Our purpose for meeting together today is to meet with our Lord as a body of believers. We meet that we might hear Him speak in the reading and preaching of His Word. And, we meet to respond to His voice in our songs, prayers, and affirmations. In the ordinary worship of God we find extraordinary grace, encouragement and reason to hope. This corporate worship of God is the most important thing that happens upon the earth and we are delighted to have you with us as we approach the Father in Christ's name by the power of the Holy Spirit.

This week at a glance:

Today	9:30 A.M.	Sunday School
	11:00 A.M.	Morning Worship
	6:00 P.M.	Small Group w/Hopkins
Wednesday	6:00 P.M.	Prayer Meeting
	Summer Break	No Choir Practice
Thursday	7:00 P.M.	Deacons Meet
Friday	5:00 P.M.	Small Group w/Brumfield
Friday-Saturday	North Texas Presbytery in Dallas	

Visitors: We would appreciate a record of your visit, which you can provide by filling out one of the visitor's cards that you will find in the pew. Please place the card in the offering plate. Thank you!

ANNOUNCEMENTS

The Hopkins small group meets tonight at the home of Gary and Karen Hopkins. The group is discussion oriented, offering encouragement and prayer for one another. Light snacks and plenty of time for fellowship are included. Everyone is welcome.

Wednesday prayer meetings at 6:00 pm. We invite you to join us for a very brief devotional or reading on prayer and then spend our time praying. We will be done before choir practice begins at 7:00 pm.

Prayer focus for this week:

- Jim Wroughtonô MTW
- Robby Robertsô Italy, church planting
- Scott Mitchellô RUF, Lehigh; Dan Smithô RUF, Tyler
- Reformed Theological Seminary in Charlotte N.C.
- Kelly & Matt Moore familyô they move this month
- Leath family & Catherine and family
- Ann Davis, medical trip to Togo this month

Fall Bible Conference next month (September 21-22)

We are pleased to be able to bring Dr. Duncan Rankin in for a weekend Bible conference this year. Dr. Duncan will be addressing the topic of Discipleship that leads to Outreach. This is a Saturday through Sunday event. We hope you will be able to work your schedule so that you can attend. We look forward to fellowshipping with you around the preached Word.

Ladies, the next Ladies Night Out dinner will be at Coyote Samøs August 15 at 7:00 p.m.

Copies of a children¢s bulletin are available in the narthex. This is provided to help our children look for important things in the sermon and make some notes or draw some of their thoughts.

Thank you so much to all of the volunteers big and small who helped contribute to our summer Bible School this year. Thank you to all who prayed. We ended the week with a wonderful time of fellowship eating hot dogs and ice cream together with volunteers, children, and their families. We also had lots of great feedback from parents - their children were learning and remembering "The One Big Story!" The Holy Spirit showed Himself to be at work applying the scriptures to the hearts of many of the children and we rejoice to have been a part of that with Him.

ô Brittany Smith

Togo 2014—Next summer our trip to Togo will be something different. As God has continued to bless the work in Togo some of the more evangelical members of Togoøs main line Presbyterian denomination have been struck with a godly jealously and have asked Nathaniel if he can provide some teaching for them. So next summer our trip will include two parts. First, we will continue our training of the New Harvest pastors and church planters. Second, we have a wonderful opportunity to provide similar training to pastors who are part of church that has been slipping away from the Scriptures. Your prayers for this opportunity are much desired. Also, if you wish to receive updates on the progress in planning and reports from Togo during the conference you can sign up for the mailing list by emailing Pastor Simmons at steve@fifthstreetpca.org.

Please feel free to take any of the booklets you find in the narthex or the hallway as you leave the sanctuary. These materials are here for you to take for yourself or to use as you reach out to others. They are provided as a means to help you as you reach your world for Christ.